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21st March 2025 

Year 4 Spring Production 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you know, the children in year 4 will be performing their spring production on Tuesday 29th April 
and Thursday 1st May. Please see the Spring Production letter for more information about how to 
request tickets. 

As part of the production, some children will need to wear something different (rather than their 
usual school uniform). There is no need to buy anything special for the production. Please see 
below for guidance on what most of the children in each class needs to wear (please note, a small 
number of children will be wearing different costumes and will receive another letter). 

4B 4D 4Da 4H 4M 
Jeans/trousers/ 
and colourful 
tops 

School uniform – 
white polo 
shirt/shirt and 
grey/black 
trousers or skirt   

No gingham 
dresses please  

 

Black top 

Black trousers / 
leggings 

 

Black top 

Black trousers / 
leggings 

Soldiers- 
brown/green/khaki 
coloured tops and 
bottoms 

Nurses- white 
and blue coloured 
tops and skirts or 
trousers 

Your child should bring the clothes they will be wearing for the production into school by Friday 4th 
April in a small bag. Please ensure the bag and all items are labelled with your child’s name and 
class. 

Please don’t feel that you need to buy anything especially for the production. If your child does not 
have any of the required items or if you have any questions, please contact your child’s class 
teacher. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

The Year 4 Team 

 


